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Tuesday 16th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Summer Holiday Child Care Provision 
 
As you know we have been welcoming some of our children back to school whilst following strict social 
distancing requirements.   We are getting used to the ‘new normal’ and I am now thinking about the 
way forward including the summer holidays. 
 
Due to staffing and social distancing requirements, opening the holiday provision this year will be a 
challenge.  To help us to determine whether this would be a possibility I am asking you to let us know 
in advance if you would use the wrap around provision during the summer holiday of 2020. 
 
Suzanne and I are currently looking at some potential options for opening but we need to know if 
parents would need a place for their children before can ascertain if this would be feasible.   
I do appreciate that some decisions are hard to make due to the ever changing guidance given to us 
but I would be very grateful if you could please let Lyndsay know as soon as possible 
secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk and at the latest by Monday 29th June, if you will be 
requesting a place during the summer holidays and if so, which day(s) you would need.  
 
We will do our best to accommodate any children needing child care as we know how difficult it can 
be for working parents, however I must stress that at this point in time with the same guidelines as in 
school, it would be a huge challenge to open during the holidays therefore your reply does not 
guarantee you a place. 
  
Many thanks for your support 
 
Louise Jones 
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